
 
 

 

 

CONTRACTORS BOARD SUPPORTS CONTINUING EDUCATION THROUGH 
JOURNEYMEN AND MASTER PLUMBER CERTIFICATION RENEWAL 

LAS VEGAS and RENO, NEV. – The Nevada State Contractors Board supports continuing education for 

contractors. The Board would like to notify eligible contractors of an October 22, 2022 training for Journeymen 

and Master Plumber Certification Renewal to be conducted by the Plumbing, Heating, and Cooling 

Contractors (PHCC) of Nevada. For more information, please see the flyer below or visit the PHCC website 

at: https://phccnv.com/. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
October 19, 2022 
 

 

CONTACT: Michael Phillips 
Public Information Officer 
Office: (702) 486-1139 
Cell: (702) 596-2131 
mphillips@nscb.state.nv.us  
 
 
  
 
 

NEVADA STATE CONTRACTORS BOARD 

INDUSTRY BULLETIN 
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mailto:mphillips@nscb.state.nv.us
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The Nevada State Contractors Board is committed to ensuring the integrity and professionalism of the 
construction industry in Nevada. The NSCB has the responsibility to promote quality construction by Nevada 
licensed contractors through a regulatory licensing system designed to protect the health, safety and welfare 
of the public. For more information about the Nevada State Contractors Board, please visit www.nscb.nv.gov.   
 

Follow the Board on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 

 

 

NORTHERN NEVADA OFFICE: (775) 688-1141 - 5390 Kietzke Ln., #102, Reno, NV 89511 

SOUTHERN NEVADA OFFICE: (702) 486-1100 - 8400 West Sunset Road, Suite 150, Las Vegas, NV 
89113 (Please note new Southern Nevada address) 

www.nscb.nv.gov 

http://www.nscb.nv.gov/
https://www.facebook.com/NVContractorsBoard
https://twitter.com/NSCB
https://www.linkedin.com/company/76583588/admin/
https://www.instagram.com/nevadastatecontractorsboard/
http://www.nscb.nv.gov/

